JAIL ADHOC COMMITTEE MEETING
Monday, May 3, 2021 - 10:00 a.m.

Howard Male Conference Room

COMMISSIONERS PRESENT: Bill Peterson, Chair
Marty Thomson
Don Gilmet

OTHERS PRESENT: Sheriff Steve Kieliszewski
Undersheriff Erik Smith
Sgt. Christina Bednarski, Jail Administrator
Tammy Sumerix-Bates, Executive Manager
Kim Elkie, Administrative Assistant

INFORMATION ITEM: Montmorency County is requesting a contract with Alpena County to house their
inmates. They are requesting a 10-year contract with Alpena County to house their inmates with three
years fixed and increases thereafter at cost of living for up to 15 inmates monthly with an additional
charge for inmates numbering over 15. Discussion was held regarding the potential benefits, costs and
stipulations for consideration. Sheriff Kieliszewski was asked to reach out to Montmorency County to
set up a meeting with this Committee.

INFORMATION ITEM: Sgt. Christina Bednarski, Jail Administrator, informed the Committee that
Michigan Department of Corrections guidelines require a minimum of four Corrections Officers per shift.
Commissioner Peterson stated we are looking at 20-21 Corrections Officers but more would cut down
on overtime costs.

INFORMATION ITEM: Sheriff Kieliszewski informed the Committee that labor negotiations will be taking
place this year, including the unions representing his employees.

The meeting adjourned at 11:23 a.m.

B o :
J?" S -20- 24 AU, Ll b 1/

Bill Peterso}n (}ai} Kim Elkie, Administrative Assistant

\
A




